Hello All,

Previously we sent you a photo of overflow parking from Solstice 2 on Valley Road in early August on a
Tuesday morning. Here is another photo taken at 6pm tonight (Thursday September 10) during the
Covid Pandemic. Our street is a parking lot for their visitors because the developer of Solstice was not
compelled to provide sufficient visitor parking even for compliance with today’s social distancing norms.
Next Monday you will all meet to discuss 1242 & 1260 Gordon Development which is proposing to build
2 sky scrapers but provide 60 (sixty) fewer visitor parking spaces than is demanded by Guelph by-law (so
57 versus 117)_. Please do not approve this development in its present form. Please demand that the
devt_evlopment has sufficient visitor parking to not add to this congestion.

It’s bad that the visitors have to park on our streets. But it's even worse when they don’t care about
blocking the street. The behavior below is sadly commonplace.



Regards,
Chris & Anne Marie



